From: Calvin Liu

Sent: May 18, 2021 11:22 AM
To: Clerks
Subject: Respond to: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No.13, 2021 -

Bylaw No. 14322 Rez. #19-39

Categories: Yellow Category, PH - Info Complete, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hi,

My name is Xiaobing Liu owner of resident 805-7358 Edmonds St. Burnaby, BC V3N OH1.

I'm writing to vote NOT to permit the installation of sky signs.

All commercial related activities should keep in the commercial area which is under the 4th flood of
the building, we don't want our building turn into a total commercial building.

Also think about the light pollution when they install such big sky signs.

Thank you!
Calvin



